

Box 31104, Whitehorse, Yukon, Y1A 5P7 Phone: (867) 667-3754 Fax: (867) 393-6947 officemanager@yfwmb.ca

December 7, 2020

Emmie Fairclough,
Director, Lands and Resources
Teslin Tlingit Council

Dear Ms. Fairclough,

Re: Yukon Fish and Wildlife Management Board

I hope this letter finds you and your community in good health and a safe environment during this challenging time.

I want to inform you that the Yukon Fish and Wildlife Management Board (the Board) will be reviewing and amending our strategic plan shortly.

As a part of that process, our Executive Committee, which consists of myself, the Vice-Chair and the Executive Director, is reaching out to First Nation Governments (settled and non-settled) to begin working towards a more effective working relationship. We hope a renewed connection, in the interest and longevity of Fish and Wildlife, allows us to work more closely towards the spirit and intent of our Umbrella Final Agreement and respective First Nation Final Agreements.

Today I am writing to request a meeting with you or your staff to begin this process with your government.

Our Executive Director, Graham Van Tighem, will be making the arrangements. If you have any questions, please contact him at (867)-667-5835.

Gunalchéesh ax een yéi jeeneiyí.

O

Carl Sidney, Chair